
 

 

When I was visiting Region and Club meetings, I was asked if I knew anyone that 

could teach Safety Training class for their clubs.  

So now is the time to fill those voids. 

MnUSA Region 6 along with the MN Department of Natural Resources is offering 

you a chance to become a “Snowmobile Safety Instructor”.  

Training will be held at this year’s Fall Workshop, Oct 27th 2023. Starting at 5pm 

and goes till 7pm. Class to be held in the Boardroom at the Holiday Inn 20800 

Kenrick Ave, Lakeville MN 55044 

 

Certification Requirements: 

➢ Must be 18yrs of age. 

➢ Must complete application/background check forms and volunteer 

agreement prior to the class. 

➢ Must pass the background check. 

➢ Have a valid driver’s license. 

➢ Have a snowmobile safety certification. 

More Information visit --

https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/safety/instructors/snowmobile/index.html 

 

Register SOON—Limited to 15 seats.. 

Save your seat at the training session and register with your name, email and 

telephone to Regional Training Officer Bruce Lawrence. Email to register: 

bruce.lawrence@state.mn.us or call 800-366-8917 

 

Please Note: that there must be a minimum of 6 registered people for this class to 

be held. 

 

DNR SNOWMOBILE SAFETY INSTRUCTION CERTIFICATION TRAINING. 
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